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KS1 visit Thornton Hall country park 

 

Last week, Transition and Lower 1 visited Thornton Hall Country Park, near Skipton as a way 
of marking the end of a brilliant year! 

We took part in lots of fantastic activities including a barrel train ride and deer safari. The 
children (and lots of the adults, actually!) had a brilliant time in the soft-play area, which had a 
selection of rather ‘hair-raising’ slides! Some of the children even overcame their fears and 
had a go on the biggest slide we’ve ever seen.  

We got the opportunity to meet, feed and pet lots of different animals including lambs, goats, 
pigs, alpacas, llamas and guinea pigs. A highlight for all was having the opportunity to hold and 
stroke some extremely cute 4-week old rabbits; it’s a surprise no one ended up taking one 
home in their pockets! 

We all had a wonderful day and the weather was even kind to us!  What a fantastic day out! 

 

Mrs Heather Hallam, Miss Beth Hayter, Miss Beth Adamson and Miss Charlotte James 

 

 

 

 

Scroll down for more photos... 
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